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nd
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Dear Fascial Manipulation® Provider: 

As of January 1
st
, 2016 the following professions are allowed to register to take Fascial 

Manipulation
®
 courses. 

• Medical Doctor  

• Osteopathic Physician  

• Traditional Chinese Doctor  

• Doctor of Chiropractic  

• Physical Therapist or Physiotherapist    

 

All candidates must produce a current license and be in good standing. 

Other possible healthcare practitioners may be considered provided they have completed three years 

of full-time post high school education.  It is necessary that their education include classes in 

anatomy, physiology and biomechanics.  Providers will be responsible for evaluating these 

requirements.  Students, of above schools, can be enrolled based on seats available. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

                                                                                                Stecco Luigi 

                                                                                   


